
 

 

1st July 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Oswald Road Yearbook 
 

As many of you may have been told by your children, we have asked every child in school to draw a 

self-portrait to go in our ‘Class of 2019’ yearbook. We are pleased to announce that we are now taking 

orders for the yearbooks, which will be charged at £10 each. Any profits made from the sale of the 

yearbooks will be put back into the school fund. 

 

The yearbook features a double-page spread for each class in 

school (from Nursery up to Year 6) displaying each child’s self-

portrait (see preview on right), as well as photo highlights from 

across the school this academic year. There will also be a section 

at the back for the children to write down their favourite 

memories of the year and space for their friends to write them 

messages. The yearbooks are being professionally printed and will 

be delivered to school in the last week of term ready for you to 

collect from the office. 

 

If you would like to order a yearbook, please do so via Parent Pay 

no later than Friday 12th July. Please note that we cannot take 

any orders after this date as we need to get final numbers to the 

printing company ready for delivery the following week. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ellie Linton 

Communications & Marketing Manager 


